
Dear Minister Wong, 
  
I am writing to voice my bitter disappointment over the treatment of people like myself who undertook 
the Home Sustainability course in good faith and at great personal expense I was not looking for a get 
rich quick scheme just an honest way of finding work in an industry I have great interest in and felt 
passionate educating people about. 
 
To date I have my certification from ABSA for what its worth. I am $3,000 out of pocket money my 
family can't afford to lose. 

 
We need answers now regarding the likelihood of ever being contracted and work being available as I 
was led to believe 
  
Regards  
 Beverley Aitkins 

 


